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I am writing in opposition to HB 3501. Public interest should ALWAYS be a 

consideration when making changes to water rights.  Our rivers and streams are an 

essential part of who we are in Oregon and ignoring the issue will only dismiss the 

quality of life in Oregon that we ALL love and cherish.  


